

Steering committee virtual meeting
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Due to the current situation with Coronavirus (COVID-19), and to avoid any delay in the implementation of the project activities, a virtual  meeting  of the Morale Erasmus+  steering committee was organized via Zoom technology with the participation of all partners on May 13th 2020 and the following topics were discussed:
· Progress for Administrative and Financial Management.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Dissemination issues: logo, website, newsletter, e-brochure in English and in Arabic.
· Internal quality control activities.
· Discussion of the study visit minutes of Bologna University. 
· Progress for surveys and interviews implementation.
· Preparing the templates for study Visits’ Reports & National Reports.
· The Possibility of arranging Virtual visits to  University of  Alicante &  University of Oldenburg.

For more information about Morale  project you can consult its website at:  
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